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London Borough of Camden                                              Our DTS Ref: 74810 
Camden Town Hall                                                      Your Ref: 2023/3265P 
Argyle Street 
Euston Road 
London 
WC1H 8EQ 
 
9 August 2023 
 
Dear Sir/Madam 
 
Re: Euston Tower, 286 Euston Road, London, NW1 3DP 
 
 
Waste Comments 
. 
 
 
Water Comments 
Thank you for giving Thames Water the opportunity to comment on the above 
application. Thames Water are the statutory water and sewerage undertaker for the 
area and would like to make the following comments: The EIA Regulations 2017 set 
out in Schedule 4 that water and wastewater issues may need to be covered in an 
EIA. Thames Water considers  the following issues should be considered and 
covered in either the EIA or planning application submission: 1. The developments 
demand for Sewage Treatment and network infrastructure both on and off site and 
can it be met. 2. The surface water drainage requirements and flood risk of the 
development both on and off site and can it be met. 3. The developments demand 
for water supply and network infrastructure both on and off site and can it be met. 4. 
Build – out/ phasing details to ensure infrastructure can be delivered ahead of 
occupation. 5. Any piling methodology and will it adversely affect neighbouring utility 
services. The developer can obtain information to support the EIA by visiting the 
Thames Water website  https://www.thameswater.co.uk/developers/larger-scale-
developments/planning-your-development/working-near-our-pipes 
 
 
 
 
Yours faithfully 
Development Planning Department 
 



 
Thames Water Limited (company number 2366623) and Thames Water Utilities 
Limited (company number 2366661) are companies registered in England and 
Wales, both are registered at Clearwater Court, Vastern Road, Reading, Berkshire 
RG1 8DB. This email is confidential and is intended only for the use of the person it 
was sent to. Any views or opinions in this email are those of the author and don’t 
necessarily represent those of Thames Water Limited or its subsidiaries. If you aren’t 
the intended recipient of this email, please don’t copy, use, forward or disclose its 
contents to any other person – please destroy and delete the message and any 
attachments from your system. 


